


















NEW OFFICE:
	 At this writing the electric and plumbing have been installed and the wiring for 
TV, Computers and Telephone is in process.  Next comes the placement of ceiling tiles 
and then the floor with tile and wood laminate.
	 The outside package will follow and then finally the move-in of all office equip-
ment.  Things are moving rather quickly but a move in date has not been set.  However, 
we do know it will be in October.

SNOWBIRDS:
	 Welcome back to all our northern residents, who are arriving daily!
 

... continued on page 13

Community Notices
__________________________________________________________________________ 	

	 Air Pump: There is an air pump that you may use to inflate your bicycle tires.  It 
is located outside the Hobby Shop on Mt.Piney Ave.
	 Phone Books: Please place old phonebooks out on trash pick-up days.  Make sure 
they are separated from your garbage.  Newspapers/Magazines: Newspapers are to be 
placed in the newspaper bins located at two places: one on Mt. Piney Ave, the other on 
Americana Drive.  Please do not put brown paper or plastic bags in these bins!  
	 Magazines may be placed in the storage area on Americana Drive.  If you want 
to donate current, popular magazines to the library, contact Rita Lewis.
	 Aluminum: The Old Timers Club collects and crushes cans which are then taken 
to be recycled.  The proceeds from the sale of these items help with social activities here 
in our community.  We ask that you bring your aluminum to one of the storage sheds 
located on Mt. Piney Avenue or Americana Drive.  For the summer, we are accepting 
cans only! Please do not put these items in the trash bins – the bins are for household 
trash only.
	 Tabs: Please save the tabs from your cans and donate them.  Each tab counts 
towards helping a sick or dying child/family member at a Ronald McDonald House.  
There is a large jar, clearly marked, located in the Clubhouse.
	 Labels:  The Crafty Crafter’s Club collects and donates food labels to area schools 
for the purchase of much needed school supplies and equipment.  There is a large 
“Campbell’s Soup” container in the crafting corner area in the Clubhouse.  Start saving 
your labels today and help a child.
























































